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Thursday, Nov. 21
12:00 P.M. and 7:00 P.M. 7th and 8th Grades Play – Beauty and the Beast
Friday, Nov. 22
3:00-5:00 P.M. Kempton Fools’ Guild auditions. Society Room. See below.




6:30 P.M. Feast of Charity


7:45 P.M. Class: The Manuscripts of the Lord’s Second Coming
Saturday, Nov. 23
6:30-8:00 P.M. Kempton Fools’ Guild auditions. Society Room. See below. 

Sunday, Nov. 24
10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Luke Heiter
Monday, Nov. 25
KNCS Ice Skating
Tuesday, Nov. 26
7:30 P.M. Arcana Class. Jeremy and Judy Synnestvedt’s

Wednesday, Nov. 27
Early KNCS dismissal for Grades 9-12 



6:30-8:00 P.M. Bell Choir practice

Thursday, Nov. 28
10:00 A.M. Family Thanksgiving Service. Usher/Setup: Chris Judson
Friday, Nov. 29
NO SCHOOL

Saturday, Nov. 30
Benefit Hoedown in Virginville for the Jake and Shannon Heiter Family  
Sunday, Dec. 1
10:00 A.M. Combined Service. Usher/Setup: Theodore Judson


Sunday School Teachers and Helpers: Nursery = Tovah & Clara; 4 years-K = Seni & Josiah; 1st-3rd grades = Jen & Shane; 4th-6th grades = Char; 7th-8th = Mark Wyncoll

Monday, Dec. 2
KNCS Ice Skating

Tuesday, Dec. 3
9:30 A.M. Class – Gospel of Matthew. Chapters 14-16. Library





7:30 P.M. Pastor’s Council

Wednesday, Dec. 4
6:30-8:00 P.M. Bell Choir practice





7:30 P.M. Doctrinal Class on Influx (cont). Kerrs’

Friday, Dec. 6

Christmas Sing
Saturday, Dec. 7
Craft Sale

For December Newsletter and Calendar: Please send in notices by Monday night, November 25. Assembly will happen on Tuesday – for Wednesday publishing. Thanks. 



Warmest Congratulations!  Adriana Charlotte was born to Genta and Mark Hendricks on Tuesday, November 19.  We joyfully welcome their little lamb too, wishing the three of them all blessings. (Adriana is the sixth grandchild for Mark’s and Genta’s parents both.)
Feeding the Hendrickses: Kit Cooper has set up a two-week meal schedule for the new parents, starting tomorrow, Friday the 22nd.  Go to www.takethemameal.com if you would like to help. Recipient’s last name: Hendricks.  Password: Junge.  Or use this link: https://takethemameal.com/AZZY1059
We Also Happily Announce the Birth of Otto Merrit Elder. This precious second son was born to Carling (Wyncoll) and Christian Elder in Michigan, the same day Adriana was born here – November 26. We send love and best wishes to all, indeed, including grandparents Mark and Wendy Wyncoll. 
Thank You: The Gardams very much appreciate the visits, flowers, cards, snacks at the service, comments afterwards, planned and unplanned food gifts, and numerous other ways the Kempton society has reached out to us this fall.   You can only see Providence in the back, but when Richard and I decided to move here in 1977 it really appears we were being led! Thank you for the decades of love we have received here!          – Louise 
Thank You: Dear Kempton Society, I wanted to say Thank You to those who donated baking supplies.  I delivered them to the Northern Berks Food Pantry on Tuesday.  I loved doing this project because it is a good use and helped people in need. HAPPY THANKSGIVING! From, Mesa Brown

Making Coffee for Us to Enjoy After Church: Would you be able to do this even a couple of times a year? There’s really no big trick to it, and it would be great to expand the current crew if we could; your commitment need not be huge to be useful. I welcome calls from those interested in helping in any way. Thanks – Kate

Yes, You ARE Talented Enough to Help Decorate the Church for our Christmas Eve Service! And if you’re already contemplating it, that must mean you’re also capable of being in charge – or being part of a decision-making team. Anyone interested in helping to make things special for that night are warmly encouraged to let me know. – Carla Kerr
Kempton Craft Sale:  The Craft Sale will be happening in two weeks! Come find that special something for your loved ones this Christmas season!  Please contact me if you are interested in being a vendor.            –  Kit Cooper

Available Soon: Four baby parakeets. $20 a bird. Please contact Adele Jungé.
[REPEAT] Kempton Fools' Guild is Delighted to Announce that The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe Will be its 2020 Production!  AUDITIONS will be held in the Society Room on Friday, November 22, from 3:00 to 5:00 P.M. and on Saturday November 23, from 6:30 to 8:00 P.M.  You do not need to prepare! You do not need to come to both times! You DO need to email or text me to say you plan on coming, and on which day. Please Note: There will be no speaking roles for those younger than fifth grade, with the possible exception of the role of Lucy. These non-speaking roles (available to all ages) do not rehearse until January! Performance dates will be in February. We hope you'll come and join us in Narnia!   – Becky cooper
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